
 

 

NEWSLETTER 21st SEPTEMBER 2018 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

TERM 1 
 
 

Week 4 
 
 

Monday 24th Sept 
Sharks Forest School 
 

Tuesday 25th Sept 
 

Wed 26th Sept 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym Club 
4:30-5:30pm Hi 5  
Multisports Club 
 

Thurs 27th Sept 
 

Fri 28th Sept 
2:00pm Celebration  
Assembly 
2.30pm: Governors 
Tea Party   
 
Sat 29th Sept 
10—12:30 Macmillan 
Coffee Morning 
 
 
 
 

Week 5 
 
 

Monday 01st Oct 
Sharks Forest School 
 

Tuesday 02nd Oct 
 

Wed 03rd Oct 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym Club 
4:30-5:30pm Hi 5  
Multisports Club 
 

Thurs 04th Oct 
2pm Harvest Festival 
Assembly 
 

Fri 05th Oct 
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly  
 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

                  School Nurses and School Spider 
By now all our new parents should have received an email with their 

log in details for the app.  This is our main form of  
communication with parents so please remain logged in and keep an 

eye on upcoming events.  
The date has been confirmed for the NCMP (YR & Y6 ONLY- parents 
should have received an email) for the 16th October and a reminder 

that the Flu Immunisation Programme (YR - Y5 ONLY) will be on the 
27th November. NHS consent letters will follow soon. 

Governors Tea Party 

The Governors would like to invite 

you to join them for a cup of tea and 

a piece of cake on Friday 28th after 

AN EARLY celebration assembly at 

2.00pm.   

We have a vacancy for a parent 

 Governor, so if you are interested this 

would be a great opportunity to ask 

any questions you may have before 

putting our name forward for  

consideration.  We look forward to 

seeing you there.    

AFFINITY WATER DAY 

On Tuesday, we had a water-based day of learning! Affinity Water led an assembly  

for KS2 and workshops for KS1 all about water. Throughout the day, we learnt how 

much water we can waste and thought about ways in which we can save water. The  

most surprising fact was that an 8 minute power shower uses 104L of water! That's even 

more than a bath (80L)! It was great day and we have learnt lots.  
 

Thank you to Affinity Water for leading the day!  

MACMILLAN COFFEE 

MORNING 

Sat 29th October 

10—12:30 

One of our parents will be 

hosting a coffee morning 

at Guston CE School. 

There will be a raffle, hot 

drinks and lots of cake.  

Please come along if you 

can to support this event.   

 

HOUSE POINTS: 
Term 1 

 

Connaught:  90 
Burgoyne:    88 
Redoubt:       87 
Kearsney:    85 

WRITER OF THE WEEK 

The nominations this week are:  
 

Ella O’R, Jake, Ningsam, Suchin & 

Kevin. 

 

The winner is: Ella!! 

 

   Please turn over to read her work. 

£118.10 was raised for Jeanes for Genes today.  Thank you for all your support. 


